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Policy

Knowledge

Because space is becoming more and more scarce, especially on
campus, in many cases research supported by grants should be
housed in off-campus space. In reviewing grant proposals, the
Dean’s Office personnel will check for provision of space, and
inclusion as necessary of direct costs for space leasing in the grant
budget.

However, there are cases in which it is in the University’s overall
best interests to lease space for conduct of grant-funded activities,
and obtain full on-campus indirect cost returns, rather than the off-
campus rate. In determining the best way to handle the need for
new space, it may be advisable to discuss this issue with the Office
of the Vice President for Research.
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